
USEUM OF NEW MEXICO, P.O.BOX 208Z SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87503

June 25, 1975

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

In the absence of George Ewing, Director, I wish to 
thank you for your generous donation of the photo 
portrait "Katharine Mayer and Her Mother, Mrs. Mary R. 
Van Stone."

The Fine Arts staff are pleased with the new addition 
to the collections, and are grateful to you for your 
kind interest and support of this institution.

Please accept my personal thanks on behalf of the 
Museum of New Mexico and the people of New Mexico; it 
will be a source of continuing pleasure to visitors for 
many years to come.

Sincerely,

Michael F. Weber
Associate Director
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